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Dear Nekesa (Harvester),


Allow me to introduce myself, I am the president of 
Bungoma Bible Ministries, James Hamilton. 


This month we wanted to share with all of you our deep 
gratitude towards you for your faithful financial support. 
It is your commitment to give into the work of the 
Ministry in Bungoma that is suppling the needs of the 
children in the orphanage, the children’s school fees,  the 
expenses of the Bible School, and providing for the future 
expansion of the ministry to reach more souls. 


All of the volunteers in Bungoma Bible Ministries, myself 
included, do not take a penny from the donations of our 
partners. Every penny that is donated to Bungoma Bible 
Ministries goes into the work of the ministry in Bungoma 
Kenya in care of Justus Ochuro.


The team wants to take a moment to thank both Justus 
and Margaret for their dedication to take the ministry 
that was started by Mama Doris in 1980. It is through 
their faithfulness to the orphans, the bible School, and 
the street kids of Bungoma that is making an impact on 
lives for generations.


We praise our Lord Jesus Christ for all the healing of 
Margaret Ochuro when she was sick and needed a new 
kidney. It was though her son, James Ochuro and his 
deep love for his mother, that he donated his kidney to 
save Margaret’s life. James, we are so proud of you and 
honored by your sacrifice for your family! You are an 
outstanding young man. We pray the multiplication of 
God’s favor over your life.
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James Hamilton - President of Bungoma 
Bible Ministries, with Rebecca, the 
treasurer, and Justus and Margaret

Randy and Terrie Patton, Secretary and 
board members of BBM, with Justus and 
Margaret Ochuro

James Ochuro with Margaret Ochuro
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Psalms 112:5, “Good will come to those who are 
generous and lend freely, who conduct their affairs 
with justice.” 


Proverbs 11:25, “A generous person will prosper; 
whoever refreshes others will be refreshed.” 


We pray over each of you, our Harvesters, that you 
are refreshed in your relationship with the Lord. You 
have given generously and we pray God’s blessings 
over your finances, your relationships, and over your 
health.


Many of you have been faithful partners with 
Bungoma Bible Ministry since it was started by Mama 
Doris in 1988. Mama Doris, went with one word from 
the Lord, “Go”! It was because of her that we have 
seen Justus and Margaret be so changed by their 
encounter with a woman that loved the Lord, that they 
have taken on the mantel to continue this work of the 
Lord. Since 1988 countless people come to know our 
Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. Countless street kids 
have been feed, clothed, and many given homes. We 
have seen over 3 decades of graduates from 
Bungoma Bible School go out and start churches. 
We have been able to raise up many orphans to 
know the Lord, educate them, and see them 
continue to make an impact in other nations..


Thank you for your faithfulness to Bungoma Bible 
Ministries over the years. We thank our Lord Jesus 

for you and pray over you, your 
families, your health, and your 
finances. 


YOU are making an impact for the 
Kingdom!


Forever Grateful,  

James Hamilton


Joanne Craine, Vice President of Bungoma 
Bible Ministries.

Mama Doris and Justus teaching in a 
Church.

Joanne and Todd Nystrom, Board member, 
with Justus and Margaret.

mailto:info@bungomabibleministries.org?subject=
http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/
http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/

